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Ref.No. 515b/400 5 September 1997
MR. YASUO KONISHP

Special Tehmca@w/sser
UNIDO ~

Vienna International Center
PO Box 300,. A-1400 Vienna
Austria

FAX: 232.156
RE: GRIP

I will also be in Bangkok during the 12 - 14" of November
because of the IAU (International Association of Universities)
Conference which will be held at Chulalongkorn University. 1 shall be
very glad to invite you either for lunch or dinner at a date of your choice
during that time. Please let me know your preferred date and time.

Looking forward to our meeting in November.

Yours sincerely,

{

(Prof.Dr. Ruben C. Umaly)
Director
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Dear Prof. Umaly,

Subject: G R I P

Thank you very much for your letter dated 15 August 1997
expre551ng yourllnterest 1n the 1mplementatlon of GRIP.

I will be 1n Bangkok from November 12 to 14 and would be

With best regards,
j%?c rely yours,
. / .L_’_’_ i ’"\-.._______

suo Konishi
Special Technical Adviser

Prof. Dr. Ruben C. Umaly

Director

Suranaree Unlver51ty of Technology ;¥”
Centre for International Affairs oW
111 University Avenue G
Muang District -CV”
Nakhon Ratchasima tﬂm”

THAILAND
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Ref.No. 5136/ 777 15 August 1997

MR.YASUO KONISHI
Special Technical Adviser
UNIDO

Vienna International Center
P.O. Box 300 A

1400 Vienna, Austria

FAX: 232156

RE: GRIP
Dear Mr. Konishi,

This is to acknowledge with great appreciation and gratitude receipt of GRIP
brochure. I shall study the programmes and activities and see how SUT and AUAP can
be involved in them.

Both the University and AUAP are interested in university-industry linkages.
We will be sponsoring next year in cooperation with Yunnan University an Asia-
Pacific Conference on University-Industry partnerships. We have also on a local level
signed a number of agreements between SUT and some industries in Nakhon
Ratchasima including the organization of short-term courses for top local industrial
managers Improvement in management is a must specially so with the financial crisis
that the country is facing.

Once again, thank you for your assistance and we look forward to possible
collaboration. We reiterate our invitation for you to be our guest at the University next
time you visit Thailand.

With best regards.

Yours sincerely,

1 Z_
rof. Dr. Ruben C. Umaly)\

Director
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Data. m AUG 1997

16 July 1997

Dear Prof. Umaly,

I am qlad to have met you on the occasion of the UNESCO

Conference in Tokyo and I am especially happy about your interest
in GRIP (Graduate Resources Integration Programme - a university-
industry linkage scheme). Please find attached the GRIP Manual

and the Framework.

I hope to hear from you soon and would be happy if there
would be an opportunity to work together.

Sincerely yours,

s

asuo Konishi
Specidl Technical Adviser

Prof. Ruben C. Umaly, Ph.D.

Director ]Suranaree University of Technolgoy
Ccentre for Int. Affairs

111 University Ave.

Nakhon Ratchasima

NMNM 30000 Thailand



